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Please vote NO on the above two bills.  We cannot allow 16 year old Children, that’s right children to
vote.  At 16, kids are not mature enough.  18 is allowed with out the ability to be “legal” at 21, yet
they can serve in the military.  18 is an appropriate age.  Please stop these bills from being
approved. 
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